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Dear Shorian Community:





On behalf of Roy O’Brien Ford, I would like to personally invite you to join us in raising money for the Lake Shore Athletic Department at our upcoming Drive 4 UR Community event.





Please join us on Saturday, May 20 from 10-2 in the Lake Shore High School student parking lot and test-drive a new Ford vehicle. For every person who takes a test-drive in a Focus, Escape, or any other qualifying new Ford vehicle during our event, Ford Motor Company will donate $20 to an athletic team of your choice. In total, as much as $6,000 could be raised!  There is not a catch and there is no obligation to purchase.





As a community member, you know how difficult it can be to make a difference – but this event is an easy one.  We invite you to join us and demonstrate your support for the Lake Shore Athletic Department.





Date:  Saturday, May 20, 2017





Time: 10 a.m.-2 p.m.





Location: Lake Shore High School student parking lot 





Note: Participants must be 18 or older and have a valid driver’s license. Limit one $20 donation for an athletic team per household.





I hope that you will be able to join us in raising money for the Lake Shore Athletic Department. If you have any additional questions or need additional information, please don’t hesitate to contact me at (586) 285-8920. 





 Thank you,








Lake Shore Athletic Department











